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Campbellford Memorial Hospital Welcomes Carrie Hayward as New Board Chair 
 

June 15th, 2023 – Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) is delighted to announce the appointment of Carrie Hayward 

as our new Board Chair following our Annual General Meeting (AGM) held on June 14th.   

Carrie has been an invaluable member of our board since 2021, 

demonstrating her dedication and expertise through her involvement in our 

Redevelopment Committee as well as serving as chair of the Resource/Audit 

Committee this past year.  

With a wealth of experience in the public sector, Carrie has held various 

Director positions at the Ministry of Health, and, more recently, served as an 

Assistant Deputy Minister in the Regional Operations Division for the Ministry 

of Natural Resources & Forestry. Her diverse expertise will definitely be a 

tremendous asset to our organization. 

As Carrie steps into her new role as Board Chair, we are confident that her 

vision, dedication, and strategic acumen will lead CMH to even greater 

heights. Her commitment to making a positive impact on the community 

aligns perfectly with our mission, and we look forward to the progress we will 

make under her leadership. 

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Carrie Hayward as she embarks on this exciting new chapter as Board 

Chair of Campbellford Memorial Hospital.   
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